PEACE ARCH DBC NEWSLETTER

December 2021



As we all know this has been an unprecedented year or two. The club has attempted to navigate the many obstacles to return to a Faceto-Face game. Hopefully we will be able to accomplish this in 2022. For now, we will maintain your game on BBO; Tuesdays at 11 AM and Wednesdays at 7 PM.

The top priority of the club is the safety of its players.



The executive of the Peace Arch DBC would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday season.



Upcoming events in 2022

There are changes coming to the ACBL sanctioned games on BBO.

As of the 3 Jan 2022, the Masterpoint rating will return to the normal rate.(It had been at 125%)

January 17-23 will be "silver lining week" with double silver points awarded. There will be a small increase to cover extra fees from ACBL.

February 21-27 will be double black points awarded. Again, there will be a small fare increase to cover ACBL costs.

The club will attempt to return to a "Face-to-Face" game at Elgin Hall when we are able to do so.

Jack Johnson